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To the Boundary Committee.

I 'am writing out of concern for the current make up of the of the Ratoath Municipal District as it
exists at present.

Much concern has been expressed by residents who live in the Baltrasna/ Fleenstown area which is
the natural hinterland of Ashhourne.

[t would be more suitable through a recasting of the figures to include Curragha / Cabin Hill area
which are included in the Ashbourne Municipal District at present and transfer into the Ratoath
Municipal District.

Thanking you for your interest.

Clir. Nick Kilian
Independent Councillor, Ratoath Municipal District, Meath County Council.



